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LTTO/Wellbeing Update 
 
There are two expeditions planned for 2022. 
Ski February will take place in February 2022, with 
applications opening this September.  
Yukon Expedition will occur in July 2022, travelling 
to the mighty Yukon River, Canada.  
More information on the trips is to come and will 
appear in subsequent newsletters. 

 
 
 

Business Update 
 
Miss Clarke will be running a Business  
support club on Tuesdays at 12:40 for  
any Year 11 or Upper VI pupils who feel 
they need some additional support.  
This will be running on Tuesdays until  
the end of the examination window. 
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Music Update 
 

Calling all musicians and singers at Myddelton! 
Instrumental lessons will be resuming in the 
Trinity term, starting the first week back 
(Monday 19th April). So, dust those keys, oil 
those valves, tune that violin and do some 
practice! Timetables will be up on the board 
very soon. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr Cadman. 
 
Also still running is this fantastic opportunity… 

 
 
BBC Young Composer 2021 
Calling all young (12-18 years old) singer-
songwriters, eclectic electric composers, 
genre-spanning songsmiths, and creative 
melody-makers… 
 
The nationwide BBC Young Composer 
competition 2021 is now open! 
 
Students may not think of themselves as 
composers, but if they love to create their 
own original music, and are bursting with 
creativity, originality, and potential, then we 
want to hear from them. So please encourage 
them to enter the BBC Young Composer 
competition 2021. 
 
 
Closing date: 
5pm on Monday 28th June 2021. 
During this current time of uncertainty and with limited access to resources the BBC Young 
Composer competition offers young music-makers a vital opportunity to be creative without 
boundaries, all from their own homes. 
 
For more information, head to BBC Young Composer 2021.  
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Preparatory School Update 
 
Both classes have enjoyed beginning their new topics this term!  
Lower Prep have begun their ‘Wild Wales’ topic and Upper Prep will be learning about ‘The 
Amazing Americas’.  
 
All prep school pupils have been learning 
about classification in science. Upper Prep 
produced some fabulous classification charts 
and, in art, have been using clay to create 
model animals. Lower Prep have created some 
fantastic rats based on the character Ratty 
from Wind in the Willows and Upper Prep have 
created clay monkeys inspired by the Mexican 
artist, Frida Kahlo.  
 
To celebrate Earth Day on Thursday, Prep School created a whole college picture which will go 
on display in our activity room and made individual promises to help ‘Restore Our Earth’. 
 
Star of the Week: Sophia Corbett for being an excellent role model and consistently 
demonstrating fellowship. 
 
 

Sports Update 
 
PE & Sport 
 
Road to Wimbledon change of dates. 
Due to work starting on the tennis courts the competition will now start week commencing 
26th April: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 
Football Trials – Chester City FC 
 

 
 
If you are interested in attending any of the trials above please contact Mr Pearson. 
 
 

 
 
 
Charity. 
Mr Pearson and a group of friends are 
running/cycling everyday through the 
month of April raising money for people 
suffering with Dementia. 
Their target it to raise £1200 for a care home 
in the local area. If you would like to donate 
please us the following link. 
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CCF 
Welcome to Mr Graham Evans who has joined the College this week to take charge of the 
Myddelton College CCF. 
Graham has a combined service of 35 years, mainly as an Army Reservist. He has instructed at 2 
Regional Training Centres and 5 Regimental Training Wings.  Graham has instructed recruits, 
Junior Non-Commissioned Officers, Reserve Officers, range management, instructional 
techniques and range coaching experience.  He has served in Bosnia, Kosovo, Cyprus, Germany 
and France.  Concurrent with Reserve service Graham served in Army Cadet Force where he 
instructed Adult Instructors, and senior cadets. 
Graham's hobbies include ‘trying’ to stay fit and painting.  One of his most recent paintings ‘Yr 
Awr’ (the hero), is going to be exhibited in the regimental museum of the Royal Welch Fusiliers 
in Caernarfon. Welcome to the college, Graham. 

 
 
Friends of Myddelton 

 
Myddelton College Uniform Request 
Friends of Myddelton would like to reach out to all parents and guardians to request any of your 
children’s old uniform.  With children not wearing their uniform at present there are probably 
lots of barely worn uniforms that may no longer fit!  If you can hold onto these items until we 
are able to return, that would be greatly appreciated.  We are happy to do a straight swap for 
clothing in a reasonable condition.  All clothing sold via Friends of Myddelton will be steam 
cleaned, bagged and labelled to comply with COVID measures. 
 
Treasurer Required 
Friends of Myddelton are currently looking for a treasurer to join our fun, friendly team. If you 
are interested, please email Catherine Frith | Chair or text 07738998690.  
 
 
 
 
Social Media 
To keep up to date with everything Myddelton College related, please follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram, LinkedIn and Twitter: 
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One Way System Reminder 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents are respectfully reminded that vehicular access to the College ought to be via Park Street 
(in accordance with the arrows indicated on the map).  Please exit via Peake’s Lane, turning right 
or left onto Vale Street as required.  With very narrow local roads, the adherence to a one-way 
system supports good traffic flow and public safety. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


